
 

 

    
 
 
 
 

WHITNALL SCHOOL BOARD ANNOUNCES 
BECOME A SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER – INFORMATION SESSION 

Monday, December 7, 2020 
 

Have you considered becoming a school board member? The Whitnall School 

Board will be holding an information session on Becoming a School Board 

Member. Current board members will be sharing information on how to run for 

this elected position. This may be very helpful for a citizen who is considering 

running for a position on the school board. The session will be held on Monday, 

December 7, in the Whitnall School District Community/Board Room, 5000 S. 

116th St., immediately following the regularly scheduled Board of Education 

Workshop meeting. Session attendees will have an opportunity to attend the 

meeting prior to the information session. The board meeting is set to begin at 

6:00pm.  

If you are interested but unable to attend, contact Kathie Poss, Executive 

Assistant, handout materials will be sent via email after December 7. 

 

Registration is required. Please contact Kathie Poss, Executive Assistant, 
at 414-525-8411 or kposs@whitnall.com by 12pm December 4, 2020 to 
register. 

 

While a quorum of members from the School Board may be in attendance at the 
above stated event, no business discussion or action will be taken by any 
governmental body at this event. 
 

 
 
 
 


